
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Randolph County Board of Education 

  Dr. Stephen Gainey, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Amber Ward, Public Information Officer 

 

DATE:  January 8, 2024 

 

RE:   Piedmont-Triad Regional Technology Director of the Year 

 

 
Congratulations to Mrs. Shenna Creech of the Randolph County School System for being selected as the 

Piedmont-Triad Regional Technology Director of the Year.    Shenna will move on to represent our region in the 

state-level competition and will be recognized at this year's NCTIES conference in Raleigh in March 2024. 
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